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Presentation Criteria 
Points Awarded (out 
of 10)/ Comments 

Slide Design 

1 Mark 

Visual Appeal 

(0.5) 

The slide is visually 
appealing, a balanced 
layout, appropriate font 
size, and clear visuals.  

It enhances rather than 
distracts from the 
presentation. 

 

Graphic 
Incorporation 

(0.5) 

Effective use of media 
(images, graphs, charts)  

Media is appropriately 
sourced and cited. 

 

Content 

2 Mark 

Message Clarity 

(1) 

Conveys a clear and 
concise message.  

Content is focused, 
relevant, aligns with the 
topic. 

 

Key Arguments 

(1) 

Key points or arguments 
are well-developed and 
contribute to the overall 
understanding of the 
topic. 

Relates to relevant 
content/topic that was 
covered in class by guest, 
prof. or fellow student. 

 

Delivery 

2 Marks 

Timing 

(1) 

The presentation adheres 
to the 5-minute time limit.  

Presenters effectively 
manage time, allowing for 
a well-paced delivery 
without rushing or 
dragging. 

 

Engagement 

(0.5 

The presentation 
demonstrates enthusiasm 
and confidence. – Doesn’t 
read directly from slides 
or notes. 

 

Explanation Clarity 

(0.5) 

Presenter communicates 
complex ideas in a clear 
and accessible manner. 
The audience can easily 
follow the logic and 
explanations presented. 
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